From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

To: "Tara Hodges"; Melanie Nolan; ballen@sesi-nm.com

Cc: books@sesi-nm.com; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: 2RP-4947 RE: [EXT] Holly Energy Partners-Pump Colgate Osage Lease Report-REVISED
Date: Thursday, October 25, 2018 6:40:00 PM

Hello Ms. Hodges,

OCD has received the closure report, thank you! At this time this closure request is denied for the following

reasons:

1. The area is in a High Karst region per BLM map, therefore remediation is to DTW < 50" section of Table 1.
Chloride limits are: 600 mg/kg, TPH 100 mg/kg and BTEX is 50 mg/kg.

2. There is an OSE well within 500" which lists groundwater at 60’

3. Because this is an unknown spill a full delineation may be required.

4. Areas around SP1, 2 & 3 are too high for TPH and the area at the SP3 North Wall suggests horizontal
delineation is not complete.

5. No C-141 was included.

Please let me know if you have any questions, or need further assistance.

Best Regards,
Mriz Towet!

Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2

811 S. 1% Street

Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963

Fax: 575748-9720

From: Tara Hodges <office2 @sesi-nm.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 4, 2018 8:32 AM

To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Melanie Nolan
<Melanie.Nolan@hollyenergy.com>; ballen@sesi-nm.com

Cc: books@sesi-nm.com

Subject: [EXT] Holly Energy Partners-Pump Colgate Osage Lease Report-REVISED

Hello,
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| have attached, per Bob Allen SESI, a REVISED Report regarding Holly Energy Partners-Pump Colgate
Osage Lease. Please disregard the report sent on Wednesday, October 3, 2018 and review the
revised report and let us know if you have any questions.

Thank Yow

Tara Hodges

Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street

Hobbs, NM 88240

Office: (575) 397-0510



